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Her Excellency the Governor, with the advice of the Executive Council, has made the following
regulation under the Point to Point Transport (Taxis and Hire Vehicles) Act 2016.

JO HAYLEN, MP
Minister for Transport

Explanatory note
The object of this regulation is to amend the Point to Point Transport (Taxis and Hire Vehicles) Regulation
2017 to require taxis to display— 
(a) contact information for the Taxi Fare Hotline, and
(b) a statement that the taxi meter must be on during a rank or hail trip.
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Point to Point Transport (Taxis and Hire Vehicles) Amendment (Display of Taxi Fare Hotline Information) 
Regulation 2023 [NSW]
   

Published LW 18 August 2023 (2023 No 451)

1 Name of regulation
This regulation is the Point to Point Transport (Taxis and Hire Vehicles) Amendment
(Display of Taxi Fare Hotline Information) Regulation 2023.

2 Commencement
This regulation commences on 1 September 2023.

3 Amendment of Point to Point Transport (Taxis and Hire Vehicles) Regulation 2017
Clause 15 Display of information—taxis
Insert after clause 15(1)—

(1A) The following information, in the form approved by the Commissioner,
must be displayed both in and on a taxi in a way that makes the
information clearly visible to passengers in the taxi and to prospective
passengers— 
(a) the Taxi Fare Hotline telephone number,
(b) a QR code link to the Taxi Fare Hotline telephone number,
(c) a statement that the meter must always be on during a rank or hail

trip.


